
From: Wendy <whdflipper@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 12:58 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: July 27 Tout  
  
Dear Miss Monroe, I am requesting the tour in Coos Country beginning at the Mt View Hotel on July 27, include the 
Scenic Highway Rt 3 from Twin  Mt (Carroll) to Whitefield. Not only will this beautiful scenic highway be  greatly 
affected by the towers, the magnificent views from my historic landmark Rolling Hills Farm  will also be 
devastatingly impacted by the towers. Hundreds of tourists stop by along this highway to take pictures all four 
seasons. I would appreciate the SEC's thoughtfulness and fairness to place the lines underground in this vicinity.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Wendy Doran. Rolling Hills Farm. Whitefield NH 

mailto:whdflipper@yahoo.com

	From: Wendy <whdflipper@yahoo.com> Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 12:58 PM To: Monroe, Pamela Subject: July 27 Tout

